
-----Original Message----- 
From: Biggs, Andie <Andie.Biggs@cpuc.ca.gov>  
Sent: Monday, November 04, 2019 12:43 PM 
To: USRDS Electric Incident  
Subject: New Incident E20191101-02 Contra Costa 
 
At approximately 1551 hours on October 27, 2019, a fire was reported near Alhambra Ave and Forest 
Way in Martinez. On November 1, 2019, PG&E learned through Media reports that Cal Fire determined 
the cause of this fire to be attributable to PG&E?s electric facilities. The incident location is not in Tier 3, 
Tier 2, or Tier 1 High Hazard Zone High Fire Threat District. PG&E is reporting this incident under the 
Media Criterion. This information is preliminary. 
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